
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS & TRANSPORTATION REPORT 
 

Date:  December 19, 2022 
 To:   Board of Education 
From:   Jeff Stauder 

 
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

 
Facilities Committee 
The Facilities Committee did not meet.  The next meeting is January 4th at 5:30 PM in the Unit 
Office Boardroom. 
 

School Update 
We had our 2nd monthly meeting on the 14th of December. Everything is still on schedule. They 
are half way done with the aggregate piers and are hoping to be done in less than 2 weeks, 
depending on the weather. As soon as they finish up they will start pouring footings. The storm 
drainage should be started by the end of December along with the sanitary line. The water tap 
is scheduled for December 22nd. The precast sample are here and will be stained soon so that 
we can decide on a color. 
 

HLS Inspections Jan 10th 

The ROE and the Fire Marshal will be doing our inspections January 10th. Everything should go 
good as we only had a few violations last year. 
 

Transportation 
 
Our new Activity bus has arrived and is in use. The lift bus is expected to be here in January. I 
mentioned last month that I would be presenting bids for four new leased buses, but I will not 
be looking at this until next year. 
 
 


